
 Chess Tournament Directors’ Seminar 
 
USCF certified senior tournament director Tom Brownscombe will hold a free tournament 
directors’ seminar in Concordia on March 22nd in conjunction with the Kansas Polgar Qualifier 
Tournament.  Anyone who is interested in learning how to direct a chess tournament is welcome 
to participate.  Experienced tournament directors as well as coaches or players who have never 
before directed a chess tournament are welcome. 
 
Topics discussed and/or demonstrated will include: 
 
Using the WinTD computer program to run a swiss system tournament 
Downloading the USCF golden database 
Adjusting computer preferences during the tournament 
Using pairing cards to pair a swiss system tournament by hand 
Setting the KCA’s digital chess clocks 


